
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Public Forum Announcement: 
A hybrid public forum will be held on May 26th, 2022 to collect 

public feedback and discuss possible service changes. The services 

that may be impacted would be Line 1 from St. Helens to Portland.  

 

Date: May 26, 2022 

Time: 6:00PM 

Location: CC Rider Transit Station 

     1155 Deer Island Rd 

     St. Helens, OR 97051 
 

 

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or 

smartphone: https://meet.goto.com/576024477  

 

You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679  

United States: +1 (571) 317-3116  

 

Access Code: 576-024-477 

 

 

For additional information: 

Email: ccriderinfo@columbiacountyor.gov  

Call: (503) 366-0159 

Write: Attn: Transit Director 

1155 Deer Island Rd 

St. Helens, OR 97051 
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